ATTACHMENT 8

@

2701 Homestead Rd. #406
Chapel Hill, NC 27516
November 5, 2002

Mayor and Town Council
Chapel Hill, NC

Dear Mayor Foy and Town Council,

I am writing to express my concern regarding the plans to use Brookstone Drive as an
entryway to Chapel Ridge.

I have lived in the Brookstone apartment complex for three years. I have been grateful to
have my home in such a quiet, safe, and private location. I deeply value the peace I have
experienced here.

The presence and noise of traffic running through the complex will completely change
the experience of living here. It certainly will no longer be quiet and private. Please
don’t let that happen.

Northfield could be opened without affecting anyone’s home. Another road could be

built that would not run through anyone’s community. Brookstone Drive could be used
only for emergency access to Chapel Ridge.

Sincerely, é ;

anis E. Dorr



